TRAVELLING TO WORK IN WISBECH?

 

Over recent years the face of our Parish has changed.  We have experienced closures to our factories and leisure facilities and seen a huge rise in new build properties in the villages. Subsequently, this has brought new folk into our area and has expanded our population.   
 

However, with employment opportunities now lying almost exclusively outside of the villages and poor public transport links, the issue of getting residents from where they live to the places where most people work has become a real problem. The Parish Council’s Planning Committee has been looking at possible solutions to ‘bridge the gap’ and enable folk to travel to work outside of the parish, even if they don’t own a car.

The Committee would like to see a more efficient bus service. One which takes workers immediately into the industrial areas, such as Weasenham Lane, on route to the Horsefair in Wisbech Town Centre. They would like these bus services to arrive and depart from these places of employment at appropriate times to suit different working shifts.
 

In order to achieve this, the Parish Council will be contacting Norfolk County Council’s Transportation Department. If a good enough proposal can be put before them, it is more likely to be considered when planning next year’s bus schedules.  We would like to hear our residents thoughts on this matter. If you support the idea – please get in touch to let us know – we will include your letter as part of our proposal package to the to County Council. 

If you have any views, ideas or preferences to support our recommendations let us know by writing to our Assistant Clerk: Kate Bennett at Hillegome, Back Road, Friday Bridge, Wisbech PE14 0HU or email katehbennett@btinternet.com.  
 

